
 
 

 

 

 
 

After an interesting start to this half term with Storm Ciaran joining us, we are looking forward to a very 

busy half term leading up to Christmas. We have lots of exciting things planned so watch this space. 

Our Christmas play has been chosen so scripts will be sent out in the coming week with lines and songs to 

practice.  

I hope you are enjoying the updates on Class Dojo, if you are having any problems getting access to this, 

then please let me know.   We would appreciate any feedback you may have on this form of 

communication.  

I hope you all have a lovely weekend and the weather is a little kinder to us all.  

 

Mrs Brendon 

 

Stars of the week 

The children who have shown the strength of each of our values - Nurture, Inspire, Achieve, are-   

 

This week our awards went to: 

Nurture - Scarlett for success when joining her handwriting. 

Inspire - Emily E for writing an inspirational story in the style 

of the class text. 

Achieve - Sophie for using her phonics in independent 

learning. 

 

Last week’s awards: 

Nurture- Olivia - For looking after her friends and encouraging them to join in in their play. 

Inspire - Eliza - for showing stamina in her writing and encouraging her friends to keep going when it is 

challenging. 

Achieve - Edward - for showing stamina in his writing. 

 

Stay and Play 
Thank you to everyone who came to our stay and play session. 
We hope you enjoyed it as much as you did. We will let you 
know the date of our next session shortly.  
  
Junk Modelling 

Class one would be very grateful for any recycling materials 

suitable for their junk modelling.  Cereal boxes, cardboard 

tubes, small boxes etc all gratefully received.  
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Time to Talk 
As part of our school focus on getting children talking and improving their Oracy, we have a topical, weekly question 

and picture for you to discuss as a family:- 

   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

EYFS having fun with autumnal themed learning. 

 

   

  

   

 

 

A new collectable coin celebrating The Snowman has 
been launched by the Royal Mint. The design retells 
Raymond Briggs classic children’s book about 
James, a young boy who builds a snowman that 
comes to life. It is the first of the Royal Mint’s 50p 
Christmas coins to feature the official coinage portrait 
of King Charles. 

If you could design a stamp, which characters from a 
famous story would you use and why? 

 

 

 

 

 

Is it okay to feel nervous about something new? 

 

 

 



Building with friends at Lego Club. 

 

 

  

 

 

 



Year 2 enjoying maths using the  learning resources.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Class 2 enjoying a computing lesson.   

  
 



Fun at our Stay and Play session. 

 

  

 

  
   

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

Diary Dates 
November 

Friday 3rd FoLS Disco  

Tuesday 7th Open Day 1.15 - 5.30pm 
Thursday 9th Cross Country at Castle Drogo (selected children) 

Friday 10th Remembrance Service at St Petrock Church 
Thursday 23rd FoLS Call My Bluff Evening 7pm Nichols Hall 

Monday 27th  Flu Vaccinations 

December 
Friday 1st Carols at Castle Drogo (details to follow shortly) 

Friday 8th Christmas Jumper Day 
Tuesday 12th Christmas Performance at the Nicholls Hall 6pm 

Wednesday 13th Pantomime Trip 

Friday 15th Last Day of Term 
January 

Wednesday 3rd Return to School 
 

 

 

 

FoLS 
Disco. 

There will be a school disco in the Niccholls hall at 6pm today - 3rd November 

 

 
Tickets are also available from the School Office and The Castle Inn  
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